
 Our Empire State Carousel will 

celebrate its 10th Anniversary in Cooperstown 

this summer. The New York State Historical 

Association and Gerry and Arlene Holzman would 
like you to join us at the Farmers’ Museum on 

Saturday, 12 Noon July 30th to help observe this 

joyful event.                                                                                                  

I’m Bucky, the New 
York State beaver, and I 
sure have something to 
smile about-- 


